
 

 

 

Patti Perry Promoted to Bank OƯicer Position at Katahdin Trust 

HOULTON, Maine (October 03, 2024) – Katahdin Trust, a community bank serving northern Maine 
and the greater Bangor and Portland regions, is pleased to announce the promotion of Patricia 
(Patti) Perry to the oƯicer position of Accountant.  

Patti began her career with Katahdin Trust in 2019 as a Part 
Time Community Banker I at the bank’s Houlton branch and 
joined the Operations Center team in 2020 as a Finance 
Operations Specialist. In her new role as Accountant, Patti is 
responsible for overseeing escrow operations and provides 
financial reports and verification of the bank’s general ledger 
accounts to the CFO and Controller. 

“It is a pleasure to promote Patti to this position,” said Matthew 
Nightingale, Executive Vice President, Treasurer & CFO of 
Katahdin Trust Company. “She has been a great addition to the 
Finance Department here at Katahdin Trust.” 

An Oregon native, Patti and her family visited Maine and fell in 
love with Houlton and its unique charm. Patti enjoys traveling 
throughout Maine and Canada with her family. She is currently studying Accounting at the 
University of Maine at Presque Isle.  

About Katahdin Trust 

Founded in 1918, Katahdin Trust is a community bank based in Houlton, Maine with more than 
$1.03 billion in assets and nearly 180 employees. The Bank oƯers financial services to individuals 
and businesses from 16 bank branch locations throughout northern Maine and the greater Bangor 
and Portland regions with a suite of digital and online banking solutions. Katahdin Trust is 
designated as a 2024 Best Places to Work in Maine, and a 2024 Best Place for Working Parents®. The 
parent company of Katahdin Trust, Katahdin Bankshares Corp, common stock is quoted on the OTC 
Markets (OTCQX) under the symbol KTHN. Learn more about the Bank at www.katahdintrust.com 
and follow Katahdin Trust on Facebook, X, LinkedIn, and Instagram. 
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